
 
 

  
 

 

NOTICE 
 
 
 

2021 Leaf Collection Event Ends Today – December 14 
 

Please do not put leaves or yard debris out in the street.  We are done 
collecting loose leaves along the street for the year.  Bagged leaves will be 
picked up through today at no cost.  If you have bagged leaves ready for 
collection right now call Public Works at 541-938-8270 or 541-938-8274 
today to be added to the list.   
 
If you have bagged and loose leaves as well as yard debris after today you 
will need to bag, tie and placed in your garbage can.  If you need additional 
containers or dumps please call for options to assist you in properly 
disposing of such items.  Please do not overload your trash can, you will be 
charged an overload fee of $17.50. 
 
If leaves are placed out on the street after Tuesday, December 14 you will be 
assessed fees to clean them up. 
 
Let us know if you have questions. 
 
City of Milton-Freewater Public Works Team 
541-938-8270, 8272 & 8274 
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